
 Board of Selectmen minutes 12/18/17
   

Board of Selectmen
Town of Tolland

 
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN MEETING –  December 18, 2017 5:00 PM
 
Selectmen Present:        Eric R. Munson, Jr., Steven DellaGiustina and Patrick Barrett
 
Also Present:     Pat Storey
                         Kevin Donovan, Broadband
                         Chris Lynch, Matrix
                         
 
Pat is waiting to hear back from the Commonwealth on the Community Compact Grant.
 
Alternative 4 – Complete removal and replacement of existing crossing with structural plate/steel/aluminum span
 
Marc from Foresight Land Services will be moving forward with Alternative 4 with the small bridge project on
Colebrook River Rd. Project projected to start in March of 2018. Colebrook River Road will be closed for approximately
2-3 months.  
 
Kevin Donovan informed the Selectboard that Frontier is in the process of reworking the broadband contract for the
towns of Tolland and Sandisfield. The Town of New Marlborough will not be moving forward with Frontier.  
 
Received Transfer Station inspection report from Mark Popham.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM
Respectfully submitted,
Steven DellaGuistina
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